
Dear All the B.Tech and AME Students 
Wish you All Happy Raksha Bandhan!! 

 
It is informed to all the B.Tech and AME Students that the college will remain closed on 
the occasion of “Raksha Bandhan”. The Management of LNVMS Society is pleased to 
declare 11th August, 2022 (Thursday) as a holiday on account of “Raksha Bandhan” 
festival for the entire faculty and Staff Members. 

Prof.(Dr.) Birendra Rai 
Principal 

Place: Neemrana 
Date : 09/08/2022 

  
 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE 

 

Subject: 

Regarding Holiday (Raksha Bandhan) on 11th August, 2022 (Thursday) 
 

Message: 
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